November 3, 1951

Mr. 0. M, HOIier, Vice-President
American Airlines, Inc.,

100 Park Avenue

New YorkCity, W.Y.

Dear Red:

It looks like it is a difficult matter
to familiarize your representatives of the fact
thet Fort Worth is still on the line.

After my pxperience with your reservetion
clerk, vhen I checked in at Le Guardis for Flight
23 to Fort Worth they gave me a tag for my little
bag that I place under the seat and the tag was
"DALLAS". I asked the young man who checked the
begs if he dddlingive me e "FORT WORTH" teg and he
sald they had no tags for Fort Worth. So, if
you will have some printed I will be glad to pay
for them.

Seriously, I have no desire to keep
needling you Lut it seems we have had innumersble
~ things that do not make us happy.

Sincerely,

AGC:kd



